BRING THIS DOCUMENT WITH YOU
WHEN YOU TAKE YOUR TEST!

Test result:
positive negative invalid

O O O

NOTE: This section will be completed by a
qualified member of staff on site after you take

Dear residents of Tyrol,

Tyrol is getting tested. Between 4 and 6 December, all Tyrolean residents aged 6 years or over
can take a voluntary coronavirus antigen test to find out whether they have the virus. The purpose
of this initiative is to detect unknown, unnoticed coronavirus infections and interrupt chains of
infection as early as possible. This will allow Tyroleans to spend Christmas with a few family
members at least. The tests are free of charge. You will be able to take a test in your own
municipality. The municipal authorities will provide you with details in due course. For more
information, see www.tiroltestet.at.

Personal data sheet for the testing process

Name and surname: Date of birth:

Address:

Please complete legibly: Mobile phone:
Telephone: Email:

Testing process:
e When you enter the local drive-through testing centre, a member of staff will check your data and receive the
completed data protection form from you (see appendix).
e You will then be tested using a nasal swab.
e The entire test will take no longer than five minutes. You will receive your result by text message or email (Those
who cannot receive emails or text messages will receive a phone call instead.).

General notes:
e Your municipal administration will let you know when and where you can get tested.

Please do not gather in crowds around the buildings where tests take place. Keep a distance to others.

Do not forget to wear a face mask and bring ID.

After taking the test, you will be notified about your result by text message and/or email within an hour.

If your test result is positive, you will be invited to take a PCR test. That test will take place at one of the drive-

through screening centres. There is one in every district. The healthcare authority will contact you, and the PCR

test will verify your initial result.

e Important: Please do not participate in the testing programme if you have flu-like symptoms. In this case, call
1450.

e Those who have tested positive during the past three months should not participate, either.

e Do you have any further questions? The state hotline is available from 8:00 am until 10:00 pm: call 0800 80 80
30.

Eduard-Wallndfer-Platz 3, 6020 Innsbruck, Austria | http://www.tirol.gv.at
Information on legal communication and data protection: https://www.tirol.gv.at/information


http://?

